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The National Highways Authority of India (NHAI) is seeking bids for the construction of four
lanes with paved shoulders on Section of NH (Ext. SH-20) (Package-5) in Belgaum-Hungund-
Raichur, Karnataka.
The contract work is worth Rs. 1,044.81 crore. The deadline for bid submissions is January 5,
2023.
The National Highways Authority of India or NHAI is an autonomous agency of the
Government of India, set up in 1995 and is responsible for management of a network of over
50,000 km of National Highways out of 1,32,499 km in India. It is a nodal agency of the
Ministry of Road Transport and Highways.
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